Beat: Politics

Spain will organize the annual NATO Summit in 2022

When reach 40 years of their accession

Madrid, 15.06.2021, 10:51 Time

USPA NEWS - Spain will organize the annual NATO Summit in 2022, as agreed on Monday by the Heads of State and Government of the Alliance member countries meeting in Brussels. It was the only concession to Spain, a country that feels ignored by the United States due to erratic politics, focused on the short term and subordinate to the personal interests of the President of the Spanish Government, the socialist Pedro Sánchez. The president is the main responsible for the continuous and progressive loss of support suffered by the Spanish socialists.

It will be the second time that Spain hosts the annual NATO Summit. The first was in 1997 and in it, the allies "were able to demonstrate cohesion but, above all, a vision of the future to face the new strategic scenario that was opening up after the fall of the Berlin Wall," explained Pedro Sánchez. "I would like to bring that spirit of Madrid to the next Summit so that we are able to illuminate a new Strategic Concept that will serve as a guide for the years to come," added the President of the Spanish Government.

The celebration of the NATO Summit in Madrid next year will coincide with the 40th anniversary of Spain's accession to the Atlantic Alliance. Spain's commitment to NATO is manifested in the fact that this country participates in most of the organization's missions, and it does so with 902 troops. The Spanish Armed Forces, with 144,457 people (124,457 military and 20,000 civilians), are the seventh in number of troops among the member countries of the Alliance.

Meeting with President Biden

Pedro Sánchez met in Brussels with the president of the United States, Joe Biden. They were seen walking together through the corridors of NATO headquarters. They were 29 seconds of walk that, according to Sánchez, were extraordinarily fruitful. The President of the Spanish Government assured journalists that, in that half a minute, he had time to comment with President Biden on Spain's interest in strengthening military ties between the two countries, which are part of the 1988 Bilateral Defense Pact. He said Sánchez and Biden spoke of the situation in Latin America as a consequence of the pandemic, and of their concern about the migratory situation and forced displacement in Central America and Mexico. The President of the Spanish Government congratulated President Biden for his "progressive agenda," especially in the fight against climate change and on social policy issues, issues in which Sánchez stressed that both "progressive governments" have an affinity.

According to the Spanish press, it is highly unlikely that 29 seconds of walking would be enough for a conversation with so many issues to discuss. Spanish analysts pointed out this Tuesday that Pedro Sánchez "was looking for the photo" with Biden, by whom he felt ignored. A photo that already looks in the presidential office of the Moncloa Palace, in Madrid. According to the President of the Spanish Government, he and Biden agreed to continue collaborating together on various matters.

Article online:

https://www.uspa24.com/bericht-18894/spain-will-organize-the-annual-nato-summit-in-2022.html

Editorial office and responsibility:

V.i.S.d.P. & Sect. 6 MDStV (German Interstate Media Services Agreement): Jose A. Martin

Exemption from liability:

The publisher shall assume no liability for the accuracy or completeness of the published report and is merely providing space for the

submission of and access to third-party content. Liability for the content of a report lies solely with the author of such report. Jose A. Martin

Editorial program service of General News Agency:

United Press Association, Inc. 3651 Lindell Road, Suite D168 Las Vegas, NV 89103, USA (702) 943.0321 Local (702) 943.0233 Facsimile info@unitedpressassociation.org info@gna24.com www.gna24.com